
Kick Off the 2024 Campaign 
Season with Three Parks

The crucial 2024 elections are rapidly 
approaching, and Three Parks is gearing 
up for a full range of campaign activities. 
Watch your email and future issues of this
newsletter to learn how you can get 
involved! 

There is, of course, a Presidential race 
next year, with a Primary scheduled for 
April 2. Then in June there will be a 
Primary for US Congress, NY State 
Senate, and NY State Assembly, as well 
as for local Civil Court judges, District 
Leaders, Democratic State Committee 
members, and Judicial Delegates. Three 
Parks will be actively involved:

 First up in January and February will
be candidate endorsement votes 
at our monthly Club meetings. Make 
sure you are there to hear the 
candidates speak and to vote your 
choices!

 Then, starting at the end of 
February, we hope you will join us 
out on the sidewalks to do the vital 
work of petitioning to get our 
endorsed candidates on the ballot 
for the June Primary.

 Plans are also in the works for 
numerous other campaign activities, 
including postcard writing, 



phoning, texting, and canvassing.
We will be looking to support not 
only our own endorsed candidates, 
but also selected candidates in 
nearby “swing” districts where our 
campaigning can make a difference.

As you well know, the 2024 elections will 
be an “all hands on deck” situation. So 
stay tuned for information about our 
campaign activities as our plans evolve. 
We look forward to seeing you with us at 
all of our campaign events!


